
SB 196 

Senate Assessment and Taxation Committee 

Chair Tyson and members of the Senate Assessment and Taxation Committee: 

 

I am writing in support of SB 196 on behalf of the City of Caldwell. Please consider 
supporting this bill as well.  

 

Thanks,  

Leah Sommerhoff 

City Administrator 

City of Caldwell 

 

 


